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AIC and UGC are partnering with churches in Sham Shui Po and Tuen Mun for a 
winter clothing, blanket, shoes and pandemic supplies donation program. This joint 
ministry aims to support some underprivileged in the Shum Shui Po and Tuen Mun 
areas. We will be delivering the collected items to the people on November 9.  
 
Please consider bringing some 
surgical masks and disinfectant 
products along with your donations of 
warm new or used casual clothes, 
blankets and casual footwear in 
clean and good condition this 
Sunday, October 31 and November 7. 
We will help bring the love of Christ to 
those in need this winter.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Sunday Bulletin 

Glorify God by loving Christ, loving one another and reaching the world. 

 

 


